
SHEDLOADS 
Lit Fest in the Club 

this September, with 

Stand Up and Spit 

on Friday, 30th. This 

is being ticketed by 

Lit Fest itself. Open  

Microphone in   

September will on 

this occasion be in 

October, on the 1st 

from 8pm. 

Club President, George Denton presenting life membership of the Club to Rowley 
Parkinson and Kevin Swift. 

50th Anniversary Arrangements! 

This edition is devoted to two issues, events in and 

around our 50th anniversary and our 4 new Life 

Members adopted by the Club Committee this year. 

There is a 5th, but thatôs a secret! 

3rd September. We have a Socialist History Group 

meeting on the Easter Rising from 1pm to 4pm. In 

the evening a great night out with the Kirkby Beats 

with their own inimitable style of music. 
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The Beer Festival in 

May 2016, East v 

West, raised over 

Ã3,000 for charity. 

Thanks to all who took 

part, on both sides of 

the bar and there will 

be pictures of the 

presentations in the 

next edition of Shed-

loads 



On Friday 23rd September 
we will kick off our 50th  
Anniversary weekend with 
a talk by local historian 
and author, Ian Clayton 
and music later by our 
own home bandð ñTaken 
for Grantedò. This event is     
ticketed at Ã6 waged and 
Ã3 unwaged. 

Saturday, 24th September. 

From 2pm until 5pm we have ñThe Hunchò a band previously made up of members of the         

Solicitors in Wakefield. There will be free food for members and there is no ticketing for this 

event. 

In the evening, by overwhelming demand, we see the return of Blackstone Edge in the Club. 

This event will kick off circa 8pm and will be ticketed at Ã6 waged and Ã3 unwaged. 

All members and their guests are welcome. 

Sunday 25th September kicks off 

with a Members Day, Barbecue from 

12 noon onwards.  

In the evening the major production of 

the weekend with our own Red Shed 

Players and Mark Thomas presenting 

a comedy evening. Tickets for this 

have sold out but you can see Markôs 

production of ñThe Red Shedò at West 

Yorkshire Playhouse in November. 

Sorry for the lack of tickets but they 

flew out as soon as we released them! 

We hope to see you all at sometime 

over the celebrations. 

Club Treasurer, Jan Samuel presenting Life Membership to Peter Hirst. 

Bob Mitchell receiving Life Membership of the Club after 40+ years membership. 


